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21st March 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Year 5 visit to Moreton Methodist Church 
 
We are excited to announce that on the morning of Tuesday 26th March the children in year 
5 will be attending Moreton Methodist Church to experience the ‘Cross Factor’. During this 
time the children will have an opportunity to hear about the sacred story, as well as discuss 
and learn more about the Easter story. 
 
Children are to wear their full school uniform for the visit and should bring a warm, 
waterproof coat. We will be walking to the church. 
 
We will leave straight after morning registration and return to school in good time for lunch.  
 
You do not need to complete a consent form for this educational visit as you have already 
completed the ‘local school trips consent’. However it is very important that if your 
child’s medical information has changed, you must inform school immediately. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Gouldson and Miss Kershaw 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


